HAWAII MEDICAL ASSOCIATION
1360 S, Beretanla Street, Sulte 200, Honolulu, Hawall 88814
Phone {808)536-7702 Fax (808)528-2376 www.hmaenline.net

Tuesday; February 23, 2010, 2:00 p.m., Conference Room 325

To: COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY
Rep. Jon Riki Karamatsu, Chair
Rep. Ken Ito, Vice Chair

From: Hawaii Medical Association
Gary A. Okamoto, MD, Legislative Co-Chair
Linda Rasmussen, MD, Legislative Co-Chair
April Donahue, Executive Director
Lauren Zirbel, Government Affairs
Dick Botti, Government Affairs .

Re: HB2086 RELATING TO HEALTH CARE DATA

Chairs & Commlttea Members

In concept, the Hawaii Medlcal Assoctatlon supports the exchanga of laboratory data among
treating providers under HIPAA privacy laws. Efficient accass to a patient’s lab data would
facilitate the appropriate avaluation and.treatment of patlents

Woe have concerne that HB2086 language ie too broad. We recommend that lab data exchange
should ba slective, not mandatory Speacifically, HB2086 should state, “Clinical laboratory test
results may be pro\_nded' X (deletmg “shall").

‘Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments.
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